
 
 
 

 

DATE OF RELEASE OF FIRST QUARTER FINANCIAL RESULTS 

 

 

The Board of Directors of Hiap Hoe Limited (the “Company”) wishes to announce that the 

Company intends to release its financial results for the quarter ended 31 March 2018 on or 

around 14 May 2018 (Monday) after the close of trading on the Singapore Exchange.  

 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
Ong Beng Hong 
Joint Company Secretary 
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